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IARC signs comprehensive Memorandum of Understanding with the 
University of Otago, New Zealand 

The International Agency for Research on Cancer (IARC) is pleased to announce the signature of a new 
Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) with the University of Otago, New Zealand. The MoU focuses on 
building capacity and specific research collaborations that will strengthen the evidence-base for cancer 
prevention and control. The areas of focus include cooperation on the development of cancer registration 
infrastructure in the Pacific region, research studies in the domains of cancer surveillance, aetiology and 
prevention, as well as exchange programmes supporting the education and training of early-career and 
senior scientists. 
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Professor Diana Sarfati, Head of the Department of Public Health, University of Otago, New Zealand
Dr Christopher P. Wild, IARC Director
Dr Freddie Bray, Head of Cancer Surveillance, IARC 
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